
 

 

July 11, 2013 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

 

The Director of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services wishes to meet with the Public Safety 

and Licensing Committee to request permission to enter into a memorandum of understanding 

with the County of Racine regarding small basin dredging and fifth street boat launch 

replacement project.  

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.   

 

Respectfully requested, 

 

 

Tom Molbeck 
Director 
Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
 

 

  


